
S3 Career & Life Planning Activity 

Tips on Senior Secondary Electives Selection 

 

A sharing session – Tips on Senior Secondary Electives Selection was held for S3 

students on 22 May 2017. This activity aimed at helping S3 students have deeper 

understanding about their targeted elective subject choices and have better planning 

for their future careers. Our old boys and girls from The University of Hong Kong and 

Chinese University of Hong Kong were invited to share their experiences and give 

advice on elective subject selection and preparation for the HKDSE Examination. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


